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Andrew Thompson
Vice President,

Walgreens Boots Alliance Services Limited
1 Thane Road
Nottingham, NG90 IBS
October 11th, 2021
Dear Mr Thompson, I hope you are well. 

We haven’t heard from you for some time and wanted to know if Boots had reconsidered its position on the installation of defibrillators at your stores across the country? As you know we have found your decision only to install defibrillators if community group pay the cost unreasonable and unrealistic. Cleary you have the resources to pay for the purchase, installation and monitoring of defibrillators and we do not. 

We have recently issued a letter to you through Organise Network, which has been signed by 26,300 people across the country calling for a change in your policy on the purchase and installation of defibrillators. 
We suggest that we meet with you to hand over the letter and develop a plan to ensure that Boots can contribute better to the saving of lives across the country.

· We want to convince you of the importance of Boots UK changing its national strategy on the installation of defibrillators.
· We are involving MPs across the country in this campaign

· It is essential that in addition to being ready to install defibrillators on the external walls of your stores, that Boots UK also acknowledges its duty to the communities it serves, by bearing the cost of the defibrillators.
I hope you will accept it is essential that Boots UK does everything possible to increase access to defibrillators and plays its full part in saving the lives of staff, patients and members of the community who suffer cardiac arrest. Below are the responses from some of the signatories to the letter we will be sending to you: 

· This seems like an obvious place to have a defibrillator as most Boots stores are on a high street or near the centre of a town. It would be an incredible way to support the local community and gain a lot of positive publicity for Boots.
· Survival from a cardiac arrest relies upon a timely response from first responders i.e., bystanders. It is therefore very important that there is access to a defibrillator on site for immediate use to ensure that the person gets the immediate help needed for saving their lives.
· My husband recently had a cardiac arrest and was saved by a defibrillator. Defibrillators at high streets stores would literally be a life-saver.
· Having survived a heart attack in 1994 - I think this would be a great idea and would urge Boots to install one in every store.
We very much look forward to hearing from you. 
Very best wishes
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Malcolm Alexander, Patient’s Forum for the LAS

Roxana Khan Williams  The Organise Network
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